APRIL NEWS 2024

Fees/Payments

Costume balances and 785 Hip Hop Crew fees were due yesterday - APRIL 1ST. Please check
your portal to find any balances that are outstanding and send along an e-transfer ASAP.
(Camp balances are due July 1st or August 1st, depending on the camp you are attending) .

The Spirit Moves Spring Evening of Dance

Our Spirit Moves Dance Company is hosting an evening of dance this Sunday in support of
Halton Children’s Aid. Join us at Maple Grove United Church, Oakville at 7:15pm. Tickets are
cash only - $15 payable at the door. The performance will last approximately 1 hour.

We are looking to grow the size of this group in the fall - particularly hoping to add younger
dancers (open to those dancers who are currently enrolled in Primary Ballet 2nd Year and
above)! Coming to watch this performance is a great way to see what it is all about and how
your dancer can use their talents to spread joy to others!

Stomp -785 Hip Hop Crew

Our hip hop crew (785) will be participating in the Stomp Urban Dance Competition and
Showcase on Saturday, May 4th. This takes place at Meridian Hall in Toronto at 1pm. Tickets
are only $5! We would love to have some of our dance families out to cheer our dancers on! If
you would like to attend, email us no later than this Friday (April 5th) and we will add you to our
ticket list!

(Reminder - many of the May 4th classes have been re-scheduled to run on May 5th/6th and
7th. Please check your email and mark your calendar).

April Theme of the Month

We are calling this month Celebration Month! We will celebrate completing our show
choreography over the next few weeks, and talk about what goals we have achieved, how we
have grown and what we have learned throughout the year! Dancers will add messages of
encouragement and congratulations to each other to decorate our walls as we get ready for
‘show time’! (AND OF COURSE we will be practicing everything daily!!)

Year End Performances

Keep watching your email for ticket information and further details about show week. All
information that has already been sent out can be found inside your portal. Click ‘Files’ and
‘Showtime’.

Summer Fun!

Don’t forget to sign up for one of our Summer Sessions! More details can be found on the
camps page of our website.

Have a great month!



